
Sacred Heart Primary School is committed to child safety. We believe all
children have the right to feel safe and to be safe. 

Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians

Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which this school is
built. We commit ourselves to working in partnership with Aboriginal people for

reconciliation and justice.

We thank you Lord, for this term. For the challenges, the

successes, and the mistakes from which we have learnt. Be with

us as we spend our time with family and friends. Guide us to be

peacemakers in our family, and to always be conscious of you in

our lives. Keep us safe in our activities; give us good rest and

good fun. Bring us back refreshed and ready for a new term. 
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Amen

Hello Everyone

What a busy term we have had!!! I would like to take this opportunity to
congratulate our children for their efforts this term; for the way they
have come to school each day and are so enthusiastic to ‘learn, wonder
and discover;’ for the way they have met our expectations and lived by
our values as well as being polite and welcoming to all.  
 
Term One is extremely busy and there are many extra-curricular events
our staff need to attend. I thank them for their dedication and the time
they have spent planning their lessons, ensuring our children are
receiving the best education possible. I hope they have a great holiday
break and have many opportunities to relax. I hope all members of our
school community have a wonderful, restful and safe Easter holiday.
Enjoy the time with family and friends and we look forward to seeing
you for the start of Term 2 on Monday 19 April 2021.  
 
Take Care
Arn

A reminder for all sold and unsold raffle tickets for the Easter Egg raffle
to be returned to school. The raffle will be drawn here at school on
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Thursday. If any parents are available to make up the hampers on
Thursday morning your help would be appreciated.

PBIS 
 

Watch what you say 
because you know if it is okay.
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Catholic Identity News
St Patricks Day 
Congratulations and thank you to all our students for the wonderful
contribution they made to our St Patricks Project Compassion Day. We
had a great day dressed in green and enjoyed our magnificent sausages.
Big thanks to Sean McLarty and Mr Price for their bbq skills. Also
everyone loved the green cordial (some of us loved it too much I think!) 
A huge thanks to Lauren and the Mulwala Bakery for their generosity in
donating the bread. Mulwala Bakery are huge supporters of our school
community and we are very grateful for their support. 
Altogether we raised $1,128.35 which is a fabulous effort. 
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Project Compassion boxes can be returned to school this week or the
first week back. 
 
Sacred Heart Parish Easter Timetable  
Holy Thursday 
7.00pm Mass of the Lord’s Supper 
Good Friday 
3.00pm The Passion of the Lord 
7.00pm Stations of the Cross at Tungamah 
Holy Saturday 
7.00pm Easter Vigil 
Easter Sunday 
8.30am Mass Sacred Heart Church 
10.00am Multi Purpose Building.
 
Confirmation and Eucharist 
Today we had the second of our six small group sessions with our
candidates. The children are very motivated and involved in their
learning which is lovely to see. All families should have received a red
note last week outlining the weekly program and also the night your
child is making the sacraments. If you did not receive this note please
contact me at school as soon as possible. 
 
Next term the students in year 4 and 5 will continue their preparation in
Religion lessons as well as the small groups. The school holidays are an
ideal time for children to choose a saint and a sponsor if they haven’t
already done so. I encourage all families to have this discussion over the
break. 
 
Across the school all classes have been engaged in learning about the
first Easter and we will finish the term with a Holy Week liturgy lead by
our year 6 leaders. Please ask your children the meaning behind Easter. I
am sure you will be as impressed as I have been with their learning. 
 
I wish all families a happy, holy and safe Easter. 
 
Meegan McInness 
Catholic Identity Leader
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Congratulations to our amazing Year 2
teacher Caitlin O'Dwyer who married Beau

Seymour on 19 March 2021. 
You were a beautiful bride 

Mrs Seymour!!!
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Congratulations to Elli Buerckner, Emily Buerckner, Kendall Connell,
Jasmine Ellis, Lucy Judd, Lucas Kaine and Liam Mansfield who
represented our school so well at the Ovens and Mitta Division Tennis
Championships in Wangaratta on 18 March 2021. After a fantastic day
of tennis by everyone, Kendall Connell, Lucy Judd and Lucas Kaine
made it through to the Regional championships which were again held in
Wangaratta on 25 March 2021. Well done on your efforts! 
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A big thank you to all our families who took part in the National Ride to
School Day on Friday 19 March. As you can see, all the students really
enjoyed it. A big thank you to our teachers and parents who helped out
to ensure that everyone arrived at school safely.
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CAMPS, SPORTS AND EXCURSIONS FUND (CSEF) 2021
To be eligible for the fund, a parent or guardian must be the holder of a concession card being

successfully validated with Centrelink on the first day of either Term 1 2020 (28TH January

2021) or Term 2 2021 (19TH  April 2021). 
The CSEF is an annual payment to the school from the Victorian Government to be used
towards camps, sports and/or excursion expenses for the benefit of the eligible student. 
Primary School Student Rate is $125.00 per year. 
If you applied for the CSEF at your child’s school in 2020, you do not need to complete an
application form in 2020 unless there has been a change in your family circumstances. 
You only need to complete an application form if any of the following changes have occurred.

 New student enrolments;  your child has started or changed schools in 2021 or you
did not apply in 2020
Changed family circumstances;  such as a change of custody, change of name,
concession card number, or new siblings commencing at the school in 2021

The CSEF is paid directly to your child’s school.  
Forms are available from the school office and we require a copy of your Concession Cards. 
The forms need to be lodged with the school by the end of Term 2 2021. 
Please contact the school office if you are unsure.
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Players Welcome
The Rennie Un 14's Football Squad is calling for any interested boys or girls in Yrs 5 &
6 to come along and join the team this year and have a kick and a game or two. Any
parents/guardians or families who are interested in their child or children joining a
family friendly club can give Chase Strawhorn a ring on 0429039153. Or come out to
Rennie on a Thursday afternoon and join in some training with tea afterwards every
week. A bus also takes the kids out to training and back each Thursday.

The Yarrawonga Cemetery Trust are holding a working bee on Sunday
18 April 2021 from 10 am. Everyone is welcome. The purpose of the
working bee is to clean up around the graves so any help would be
appreciated. 
For further details, please contact Mary Mansfield on 0429 069 243 or
5744 3333. Thank you. 

SIMON Everywhere App 
All notifications to our school community will be sent via this app. If

anyone has any difficulties in downloading the App and would like some
assistance please contact Sonia Bourke in the office or via e-mail at

sbourke@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au.

Subscribe Past Issues RSSTranslate

http://eepurl.com/gharMP
https://us20.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=632bd0fe08
https://us20.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=632bd0fe08
javascript:;


Updating Medical Profile
Can all families please check that their child/ren's
Medical Profile is up to date. This can be done via
your PAM account. If your child suffers from
asthma or anaphylaxis please provide us with an
updated action plan as soon as possible. Thank you
for your assistance with this important matter. 
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Share Forward
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Copyright © 2019 Sacred Heart Primary School - All rights reserved. 
 
 

Our contact details are: 
school.information@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au 

62 Orr Street, Yarrawonga, VIC, 3730 
ph: 5744 3339  

 
Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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primary school · Orr Street · Yarrawonga, Vic 3730 · Australia 
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